
   
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

CITY OF HAMILTON 
 

NOTICE OF MOTION 
 

 Public Works Committee  
Date: June 4, 2018 

 

 
MOVED BY COUNCILLOR R. PASUTA……...…………..……………….…...  
 
 
Freelton Water Tower 
 
 
WHEREAS, the existing Freelton Water Tower does not have lettering displayed on the 
tower; 
 
WHEREAS, the Community has requested an identity be included on the tower and, as 
such, it is proposed to display the name “Freelton” with the City of Hamilton logo on the 
side of the tower facing Freelton Road; 
 
WHEREAS, efficiencies can be maximized by utilizing the current Contractor for the 
upgrades to the Freelton Water Tower (Contract C13-04-18) to complete the lettering and 
logo work at no additional cost, with an anticipated completion by the end of 2018; 
 
WHEREAS, there are no existing City policy for naming water towers, 
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED: 
 
That the Freelton Water Tower display the name “Freelton” with the City of Hamilton logo 
on the side facing Freelton Road. 

 


